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Interior Director Member Services Report to 2018 AGM 

 

I am combining both reports together, as I was the Allocator as well as the 

Director Member Services for the Interior for BCFOA. 

On the Allocations side, the season went fairly well. There were a couple of 

game changes in the minor schedule that were missed early on, but we caught 

them and were able to cover the games on short notice. 

Also, most members accepted their assignments quickly, which made it much 

easier to allocate games, and positions for crew members.  

We did host a Level 1 Clinic in Kamloops in September, and thanks to Carey 

Anderson for putting it on, and to Bill Reynolds for organizing it.  Bill is hoping to 

do another one in the spring/summer next year in either Vernon or Kelowna. 

I would like to take this time to wish everyone a Merry Christmas, and a 

prosperous 2019. 

 

Allan Milton 

BCFOA Director of Member Service (Interior) 

Allocator - Interior 

 

 


